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Comments: I worked on the Tongass National Forest for three years. I am sorry to see your harmful proposal to

repeal the Roadless Rule in the Tongass.We spent thens of millions of dollars in subidizing the logging industry

by allowing roads to be constructed. Exempting the Tongass from the Roadless Rule would only increase

taxpayer losses in the future. Please do not adopt this proosal to repeal the Roadless Rule on the Tongass.

Thank you.
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